
We are having lots of animal adventures in nursery 
this week! Our focus text is a story called Jungle 
Jamboree. It has definitely been one of our 
favourites of the year! 

We have had lots of chance to use our skills to make 
beautiful animal pictures. We have added stripes to 
zebras using our coloured pencils, added spots to 
leopards using pom poms in paint, made feathery lions 
with play dough and painted a hippopotamus.  

We are getting very good at writing our names now in 
nursery. We use our name cards to help us to 
remember the letters we need and make sure that we 
write in the right direction, left to right. The Read, 
Write Inc rhymes help us to remember how to form 
each letter. 

This half term we have also been learning lots about 
being healthy! Ask us about healthy foods ☺
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Enjoying story time outside ☺


